Notice to Bidders

Sealed bids will be received by Mississippi Delta Community College, Moorhead, until 3:00 P.M. on Wednesday, March 6, 2024 for the purchase of new Sim Mom and Newborn Bundle. Bids may be submitted electronically at www.centralauctionhouse.com, or by mailing to the address below: 
MDCC — Business Services
ATTN: Staci Miller – SimMom & Newborn Bundle
PO Box 668
Moorhead, MS 38761

All bids should be clearly marked as follows: RFP#03-6-2024, PN Sim Mom and Newborn
Equipment specifications can be found at www.centralauctionhouse.com and www.msdelta.edu. For any questions relating to the electronic bidding process, please call Central Bidding at 225-810-4814. For any questions concerning the equipment specifications, please contact Veronica Caradine, Assistant Director of Nursing/PN Chair, at either (662)246-6513 or by email at vcaradine@msdelta.edu.
MDCC welcomes all bidders, especially those located in Mississippi, and those which are women or minority owned, to submit bids. "This project is being supported, in whole or in part, by Coronavirus State and Local Recovery Funds, federal award SLFRP0003, awarded to Mississippi Delta Community College by the U.S. Department of Treasury." 
All bids will be opened and publicly read at 3:30 P.M. on Wednesday, March 6, 2024, in the Office of the Vice President of Business Services located in the Boggs-Scroggins Building on the main campus of Mississippi Delta Community College, Moorhead, MS.
The Board of Trustees, Mississippi Delta Community College reserves the right to waive any informalities and reject any and all bids. 

By Staci Miller
Vice President of Business Services
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